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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern – please see attached letter of support for this new home project. 
 
 
Somer D. Shields, MBA, CMPE
Director, Ambulatory Services
Bainbridge Island Regional Medical Center
 
Phone: (206) 223-6966 | Cell: (971) 221-2180
1344 Wintergreen Ln NE, MailStop: A-Bain
Bainbridge Island, WA 98110
vmfh.org 
 

 

Confidentiality Disclaimer:
The information contained in this e-mail may be confidential. If you received this in error,
please call the Virginia Mason Privacy Officer at (206) 223-7505.

E-mail is not considered secure. By choosing to communicate with Virginia Mason by e-mail,
you will assume the risk of a confidentiality breach. Please do not rely on e-mail
communication if you or a family member is injured or is experiencing a sudden change in
health status.

If you need emergency attention, call 911.
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